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Public Involvement Meeting for 
N. Main Street in Las Cruces 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation along with representatives from 
Smith and Aguirre Construction are encouraging the community to attend this public 
involvement meeting in order to discuss the project scheduled for NM 460/Anthony Drive to the 
NM 404/Texas State Line. 
 
• When 
 Wednesday 
 September 24, 2014 
• Where 
 Anthony Water and Sanitation District  
 1155 4th Street   
 Anthony, NM  
• Time 
 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
   
The project will consist of roadway rehabilitation with cold milling and new pavement, along 
with new curb, gutter and sidewalk. The contractor is scheduled to start on the week of 
September 28, 2014, and should be complete by late August of 2015. 
  

### 
 

For questions regarding this project contact Benito Trevino, NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 882-3764 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information 
Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.  
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